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flanked the man and also protected him from the front and rear. In this forma-

tion, we moved through the lobby of the theater and out to a car parked in front 

of the theater. 

We placed the suspect in the rear seat of thp car with Officer Bentley on 

his left and Officer Walker on his right. I sat in the center of the front seat 

with Officer Lyons on my right and Officer Carroll drove. 

As Officer Carroll started to get into the car, he pulleda snub—nosed 

revolver from his belt and handed it to me. He stated this was the suspect's 

gun and that he had obtained it from Officer McDonald immediately after the 

suspect was subdued. 	.Then the pistol was given to me, it was fully loaded and 

one of the Shells had a hammer nark on the primer. 

I retained this gun in my possession until approximately 3:1$ pm, Friday,' 

November 22, 1963, when in the presence of Officers Carroll and McDonald, I 

turned the weapon over to Detective T. L. Baker of the Homicide and Robbery Bureau. 

At the time the pistol was released to Detective Baker, McDonald, Carroll 

and Thad all marked it for identification purposes, and in the presence of 

McDonald and Carroll, I marked the side of the casing on all the shells, which 

were also turned over to Detective Baker at the same time. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gerald L. Hill 
Sergeant of Police 
Vdrsonnel Bureau 
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